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Señor Aguilera, Guests, Colleagues and Friends 
 
I would like on behalf of the IAA and myself to thank you for accepting our 
invitation. 
 
The discussions and correspondence we had so far are a fine proof of the prosperous 
relationships between our associations. The developments and advancements that we 
have made together will be of mutual benefit for our associations. 
 
At the IAA we feel the necessity of the cooperation between both bodies is vital for 
the responsibilities we have Vis a Vis the Financial Industry, the Customers and last 
but not least the Consumer. 
 
We are looking forward to listening to your lecture during the lunch tomorrow and 
your additional presentations. 
 
Please convey our thanks to your members and thank you again. 
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